
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Craig Grant 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 10:01 AM 
'duffer2002@netscape.net' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00258-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: duffer2002@netscape.net <duffer2002@netscape.net> 
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 12:16 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: duffer2002@netscape.net 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

To: Whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you as a property owner on Little Gasparilla Island which is in the service area contained in the application 
for Environmental Utilities, LLC (EU) for a central sewer. I object for EU's request for the bifurcation of the certificate and 
rate making proceedings and I STRONGLY OBJECT to the granting of a temporary waiver of Rule 25-30.033(1 }(p) and 
(q). Given the inadequate information regarding the applicants financial strength and management experience as well as 
the cost to the stakeholders involved with this project, the applicants request for a waiver should be DENIED. 

As a stakeholder in the proposed service area, it is crucial to have all of the relevant information regarding the proposed 
central sewer, including the proposed rates, connection fees and the type of system intended for installation. I therefore 
request for EU's request for bifurcation and a temporary waiver be DENIED. 

EU's owners currently operate a utility on Little Gaspari Ila Island and it is the one of the most self serving organizations I 
have ever had any dealings with , especially of a mandated use utility. Based on their historical performance I certainly 
am apprehensive about granting a license of such importance to owners with a history of placing self serving interests far 
above and beyond any community interests. 

Granting a waiver as EU has requested , in my opinion is similar to allowing your neighbor to keep his fox in your chicken 
coupe. 

Your Truly, 

Craig Grant 
94 76 Alberado Rd 
Placida, FL 33946 
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